
 
 

TOWN OF EASTON 
P.O. Box 520 

Easton, Maryland 21601 
 
Park Board minutes 
 
June 27, 2016 
 
Attendees: 
Mr. Michael Weise, Chairperson 
Mr. Otis Sampson 
Mr. Michael Brophy 
Others: 
Mrs. Lorraine Gould 
Mr. Robbie Gill, YMCA of the Chesapeake 
Mr. David Valliant 
Excused: 
Mr. Jeff Parks 
Mr. Ken McFadden 
 
Regular Park Board meeting brought to order by Mr. Michael Weise.  Upon motion by Mr. Otis 
Sampson, seconded by Mr. Michael Brophy and carried unanimously, minutes of the May 23, 
2016 meeting were approved as written. 
 
Mr. Robbie Gill with the YMCA of the Chesapeake spoke to members of the Park Board 
concerning field usage at RTC Park for the YMCA soccer program.  The time line would be 
from August to late October.  He stated, the YMCA staff will bring in temporary goals when 
they come in and take the goals out when they leave daily.  There will be no lining of the fields.  
Just need a space to use.  After discussion Park Board members voted to allow Mr. Gill to use 
space in the RTC Park for the soccer program.  He will coordinate with Mrs. Gould date and 
times so she will be aware they are using the park, but no permits will not be issued.   
 
Mr. David Valliant spoke with members of the Park Board requesting information on types of 
material he should use on property he owns near Pippin Farms.  He would like to place nature 
walking trails and ideas of amenities to place on the area.  After discussion to see what Mr. 
Valliant needed from the Park Board, the Park Board directed him to Pickering Creek.  
 
Items from the Director of Parks and Recreation: 

1)  Waiting for the Memorial brick order to come in.  Public Works will place them in the 
Memorial when they arrive. 



2) National Night Out is scheduled for Tuesday, August 2, 2016 from 5:00 pm – 9:00 pm in 
Moton Park. 

3) Femi baseball camp started today.   
4) Park Board recommendation of the dog park was forward to Mayor and Council.  

Waiting to hear if clarification is needed.   
5) Save the date, July 19, 2016.  Introduction of lights at the sports complex on Anthony and 

Easton Club fields for evening games.  Park Board is invited.  Time is to be 7:00 pm   
6) Asked invited Mr. Frost to the July 2016 Park Board meeting to discuss his concerns of 

the skate park at the sports complex. 
 
Next meeting scheduled, July 25, 2016 at noon. 
 
No more business brought before this meeting. 
  
Upon motion by Mr. Brophy, second by Mr. Sampson and carried unanimously, the meeting was 
closed at 12:56 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Lorraine Gould, Director of Parks and Recreation, Town of Easton 
 


